January 21, 1976

Mr. Peter Bradley Director Film/TV/Literature Program New York State Council on the Arts 250 West 57th Street New York, New York 10019

Dear Peter,

I am enclosing a proposal for your consideration in relation to funding announced by the National Endowment for the Arts for Bicentennial Film Projects. Note that I have also included a letter from Mr. Michael Collins, of WMKD-Channel 17 in Buffalo. It is my understanding that proposals by New York State residents must be officially endorsed by the New York State Council on the Arts, and I am requesting that you bring it before the appropriate group for this endorsement and the provision of matching support.

If you need further information, please telephone me at 716-856-3383.

Sincerely.

Steins Vesulks

SV/dld Encl.